
 

22 October 2020 
 
 
Ms. Bernadette Lewis 
 
 
Dear Ms. Bernadette Lewis, 
 
I would like to thank you for your letter of August 3rd, 2020. I acknowledge your resignation as 
CTU Secretary General and the appointment of Mr. Nigel Cassimire. As you requested we 
shared the information with the GAC Support staff so that their records were updated and reflect 
Mr. Cassimire’s new role. 
 
I greatly value your continuous support of ICANN and your long-standing and active 
participation in the multistakeholder model and in the Governmental Advisory Committee.  
 
I wish you all the best for your future endeavors at the Commonwealth Telecommunications 
Organization and offer my hearty congratulations on your new role as Secretary General. I look 
forward to working with you again in the future should the opportunity present itself. 
 
Please accept assurances of my highest consideration.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Göran Marby 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
 


